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Dear Mr Odenwalder

| refer to your application made under the Freedom of Information Act 19917 (the FOI Act) of
10 June 2020 for access to:

“Any submission to, or correspondence with (including, but not limited to, emails, letters, and
notes), the Royal Commission into National Natural Disaster Arrangements.”

The Attorney-General’'s Department (AGD) prepared submissions to both Cabinet and the
Royal Commission into National Natural Disaster Arrangements. The Metropolitan Fire
Service (MFS) responded to both ‘Notice to Give’ and ‘Notice to Precduce’ instruction via
liaison with the AGD Natural Disaster Royal Commission Response Unit but had no direct
communication with the Royal Commission. As such, there are zero (0) documents which fall
within the scope of your application.

The MFS notes that the Royal Commission continues to publish submissions on its website
and anticipates its evidence being made available in this manner.

Appeal Rights

If you are dissatisfied with this determination, you are entitled to exercise your rights of
review and appeal in accordance with Section 29 of the FOI Act. To make an internal review
application please see attached documentation.

Should you have any enquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
on (08) 8115 3906.

Yours sincerely .

Rachel Dixon
Accredited Freedom of Information Officer

Government .
of South Australia ‘



